
Hello XXX, 
 
This note is in regard to the proposed rule CMS-3178-P. We are interested in learning more about 

Representative King’s support or non-support to improve hospital and healthcare safety for the most 

vulnerable among us.  Given his large influence in Homeland Security matters and the recent failure in 

the healthcare community during super storm Sandy that forced emergency evacuation of important 

hospitals like Langonne and Belleview, we would expect his strong support for this proposed rule. We are 

looking for legislative support by name and will publish in our article all names of those we contacted 

which will note support, no support or no response by legislator.  

 

Our closing date for print is 2/14, please call at 770-558-3704 or email us at drjdblair@comcast.net and 

we will follow up prior to submission. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Stay Safe, 
 
Jim 
James “Jim” Blair 
CEO CHCER (Center for HealthCare Emergency Readiness) 
www.chcer.net 
770-558-3704 
 

http://www.chcer.net/

